Rosenberg Corey

From: Jeanné Niphanprasart <jeanne0809@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 12:38 PM

To: HECFS Exhibits

Subject: HB 4067

To whom it may concern,

| am writing in favor of expanding the term "child with a disability". | have two children who fall into this category and
the lack of inclusion has made getting help and services for them much more difficult and in some ways impossible. It
affects many children and families and is something that has needed to be changed for a long time.

Thank you for making the term more inclusive so that children can get the education services that they need.

Jeanné Niphanprasart

Salem, Oregon



